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Voting should be in person and require proof of citizenship. The state cannot be 

trusted. The DMV is issuing drivers licenses to illegal immigrants and automatically 

registering them to vote. This is fraud and completely against the law. We should 

have to show the Real ID in order the vote. All votes should be counted on the same 

day. The only exception should be absentee ballot on government issued paper.  


